
ADVISORY 
 

 
Effective June 1, 2015 all over the counter transactions (cash or check deposits) to any 
Philequity Banco de Oro (BDO) account will require a reference number on the deposit slip. 
Cash or check deposits without a reference number shall be rejected by the BDO teller/branch.  
 
Below guidelines for filling out the deposit slips: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*This advisory is in reference to an earlier notice posted on the Philequity website on May 12, 2015.  


